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19 March 2020 
 
 
TfNSW Reference: SYD15/01390/23  
DPI&E Reference: SSD 7348 Mod 4 
 
Director 
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 
 
 
Attention: William Hodgkinson 
 
MODIFICATION TO WORKS ASSOCIATED WITH THE CONSTRUCTION OF THE 
WESTERN NORTH SOUTH LINK ROAD - OAKDALE WEST INDUSTRIAL ESTATE– 
ERSKINE PARK 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Reference is made to your correspondence dated 27 February 2020, regarding the 
abovementioned Application which was referred to Transport for NSW (TfNSW) for 
comment. 
 
TfNSW has reviewed the modification application and raises no objections, provided that 
the previous comments in the letter dated 13 February 2019 remain applicable. 
 
Any inquiries in relation to this Application can be directed to Malgy Coman on 8849 2413 
or development.sydney@rms.nsw.gov.au. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

Zhaleh Alamouti 
A/Senior Land Use Assessment Coordinator 
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